
 

 

 

NEW MANGALORE PORT AUTHORITY 

CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 
Ref. No. 01/NSDL/CSR/2024                Date: 10.10.2024 
 

CORRIGENDUM NO. 4 

TO THE POTENTIAL BIDDERS 

Sub: Tender for “Construction of Toilet block for girls student at 
Kendriya Vidyalaya No.1, Mangalore” – Extension of bid due 
date - Reg. 

Ref: NIT No: CIVIL/EE(C)/29/2024-25 dtd 05-09-2024 &                 
e-Procurement TENDER ID: 2024_NMPT_824557_1. 

***** 

 Consequent upon the queries raised by bidder for the subject work, 

New Mangalore Port Authority is pleased to clarify the queries of the 

Bidders. The Reply to Pre-Bid Queries is attached herewith.  

Further, the bid submission closing date and time for the subject 

tender is postponed from 17.10.2024 to 24.10.2024 upto 15:00 hrs. and the 

date of opening of technical bids shall be 25.10.2024 after 15:30 hrs. 

       

             -sd- 

Executive Engineer (Civil) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








